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As residents of Midilome East we are against the development of the golf course bordered by
Pines/Madison/Thorpe/Dishman Mica roads. The flood zone being filled will have an adverse
impact on wildlife that use the area, and the amount of homes and apartments will definitely
impact the schools, roads, and infrastructure of the area. It would be nice if some open areas
could remain open and not so built up. Putting a park in a development is not he same as open
area "nature".

Thanks,
Kevin and Barbara Smith
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